
AC Undergraduate Alumni Reunion on 7 June 2018 

 

 

On the evening of 7 June 2018, over 60 undergraduate alumni and some current undergraduate 

students came to the undergraduate alumni reunion, despite the Typhoon Signal No. 3. 

Many professors and teachers joined the event to catch up with some of their famous students, 

including Professor Jeong Bon KIM, Dr. Sidney LEUNG, Dr. Xindong ZHU, Dr. Zheng WANG, 

Dr. Bing LI, Dr. Yuyan GUAN, Dr. Stephanie TSUI, Mr. Alfred MA, Mr. Sunny WONG and 

Mrs. Mimi LAI. The educators discussed recent developments in the accounting profession and 

their current status. Many alumni brought up their memories of the professors as well! The event 

was very warm and full of joy. 

Apart from the alumni, some current undergraduate students also attended the event. During the 

chit-chat with the alumni, they learned more about the accounting profession, their career paths, 

how the alumni got through difficult times in their careers and lives and the importance of good 

planning. This helped the alumni with their career planning when they started their careers as 

fresh graduates. 

The department was very pleased to see the homecoming of the alumni and the communication 

between the fellow alumni and current students. In the future, we will organize different 

activities for our alumni and current students.  

 



  
 

  
 

 

 
 

 

    


